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As we begin the 2023-2024 school year, a warm welcome to all families who are new to DPCDSB and an 
equally warm welcome back to our returning families. We hope you had a peaceful and restful summer 
and that you were blessed to spend time with family and friends. 
 
As always, we have new teachers and support staff, as well as administrators new to their roles and, if 



 

 

Good and gracious God, 
As we begin this new school year, we pray as a hope-filled Catholic school community. 
Our hope is firmly anchored in the promise of your enduring and unconditional love. 
Help us to grow in our love and respect for one another and ourselves. 
Fill us with joy and peace and help us to inspire others through our words and deeds. 
We make this prayer through Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 
 

May God bless you and your family as we all work together for the success of each student here at 
DPCDSB.




